Good Day

I Sean Kelly wish to address council on the 15 th as follow up to previous presentations and directions to staff.

I was unaware that this matter was to be discussed on the 2nd of July, as I was told I could be heard on the 15 th of July.

I understand that the matter has been sent back to staff with directions of which I am unclear .

I have not been contacted in respect to the notes I received indicating that Staff to advise myself to complete the Zoning By Law Amendment Application.

I would like to know what this process entails and what cost might be.

Please note the previous time I had an issue with town on an office trailer, Staff gave me simple instructions to attached via hydro to main building, raise the trailer to be off the wheels, cover such, and indicate location on a site plan. This was done via a building permit.

Thank you for your time, and clarification.